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            October 2016 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Play In A Day 

 

I am writing to let you know that Yr 5&6 will be taking part in A Play In a Day on Wednesday 19th 

October 2016. The theme is ‘Happy Birthday Grandpa’ which links to our current topic of ‘The 

Decades’ as the play begins in the 1940’s. The children will work with Lisa all day developing and 

rehearsing their play. 

 

Parents are then invited to attend at 2.45pm to watch the play in the hall. The plays are always 

outstanding and the children have fantastic fun creating them whilst learning a huge range of 

skills. 

 

In the past Play In A Day has been funded by school, however, due to financial pressures on our 

budget we are forced to make the decision of whether to stop holding Play In A Day or whether to 

ask for a contribution from parents. I know from feedback how much parents value this event and 

am therefore requesting a contribution of £4.00 per child. This will pay for half of the costs and I 

will be seeking the remaining funding from the PTA. 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr S Myers 

Headteacher 
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